
 

Invitation

Dear River Friends of the Library, 	

You are cordially invited to attend our 
Annual Meeting, Wednesday, May 16, 2018

 5:30 p.m. at the Guerneville Regional Library 
	

 The Agenda includes the election of officers to serve during fiscal year 
2018-2019 and the presentation of reports from our Committees. Our 
Branch Manager, Nancy Sampson, will also be presenting a request for 
funding for events, programs, and materials to improve our Library’s 
ability to serve our community.
	

 Please come with your ideas and suggestions and hear what we have 
accomplished so far. We truly hope you will be involved with planning our 
activities for the coming year to support our local library. We really need 
your input. Enjoy the refreshments and the good company of your fellow 
members. Pizza and salad anyone?  See you there!
	

 	

 	

 	

 Bruce Horace Robinson, President


